
Post- and Telegraphendirektion
für Oberosterreidi and Salzburg

in Linz

P.D.ZI. 71633-5/1957 Linz, October 18th, 1957

To:

Mr.

Kermit Geary

R.D. 2, Box 298

Walnutport

Pennsylvania, U.S.A.

Dear Sir,

We acknowledge the receipt of your reception report

of October 8th and inform you that you listened to our

station OEF 57, 23765 KC/s which worked with Rio de Janeiro.

As tr_is is commercial service, we request to refrain

from communicating to us any pertinent observation in

the future.
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